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Glendye Wind Farm Connection   

Final Pre-Application Consultation (PAC) Events 

We are hosting public consultation feedback events for 
our proposed Glendye Wind Farm Connection project. 
These events conclude the Pre-Application Consultation 
(PAC) process for the consent application that will be
 submitted under section 37 of the Electricity Act 1989.

The Glendye Wind Farm has received Section 36 consent, and we have 
a legal requirement to connect the development to the transmission 
network. To facilitate this, we are proposing to construct a new 20km 
132kV overhead line (OHL) using steel trident poles, from the substation 
at the wind farm approximately 8km North West of Fettercairn, to the 
existing Fetteresso substation 7km west of Stonehaven.   

We will be sharing our proposed alignment of the overhead line, including 
details on how this decision was taken. This will be presented on maps 
and visualisations with booklets and handouts available for attendees 
and digital versions available to download on our project webpage. 

Interested parties can attend our drop-in events to discuss our plans 
with the project team and share your thoughts on the final alignment 
ahead of our application for Section 37 consent. Feedback can be 
provided through printed forms available at the events, the online form 
available on the project webpage or by email to the project inbox.

The events will be held at the following locations:

To find out more and register for project updates, visit 
the project website: ssen-transmission.co.uk/glendye

Monday 3 March, 2–7pm

Wednesday 5 March, 3–7pm

Drumlithie Village Hall, Drumlithie, AB39 6YT 

Strachan Village Hall, Strachan, Banchory, AB31 6LG


